
You can help decorate the church this Christmas  

season by purchasing a poinsettia in memory 

or in honor of a loved one.  The cost is $10 

each.  By purchasing a poinsettia, you are 

helping us make the sanctuary festive and 

beautiful during the Advent season. Forms are 

available at the Welcome Center and need to be filled out 

and  returned to the church, with payment, no later than 

Monday, November 21. 

The Season of Advent is quickly approach-

ing!  To get ready for it, join us next      

Sunday, November 27 at 5 pm for our        

annual Hanging of the Greens.  Embrace 

the Christmas season as we join together in 

fun and fellowship.  We will eat dinner, sing carols, and  

decorate the Chrismom tree.  Dinner will be provided by 

the BUMS.  It will be a wonderful evening for folks of all 

ages!  If you’ve never attend one of these events, make it a 

goal to do so this year! 

Please email all articles and pictures for the December 

newsletter to Cindy at office.bethany@gmail.com by 

Monday, November 28.  There will not be a November                

issue of The Echo published this month. 

The BUM Christmas Post Office will open                 

Sunday, Dec. 4.  Send some Christmas cheer to 

your church family with a beautiful Christmas 

card letting them know you’re thinking of them.  

You can drop cards in the baskets in the fellow-

ship hall with a donation of .25 cents per card.  All 

proceeds will go toward the BUMS summer mission trip. 

Due to us not having a Food & Fellowship Coordinator and 

folks not signing up to set out refreshments on Sunday 

mornings, the Worship Committee made the difficult                

decision to only have beverages available on Sunday 

mornings, with the exception of first Sundays.  On first 

Sundays, there will be refreshments for all. 

Pastor Blaine will be on vacation all next week.  The office 

will be closed on Thursday and Friday in observance of 

Thanksgiving. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Tom & Jan Gorden, Gary Ruleman, Dunsmore 

family 

Extended Family: Mike Stump -  husband of Kathleen 

Stump, father of Jenifer Williams, Tom & Bess Via -           

former members 

We extend Christian sympathy to Jerry Sheets and family 

upon the death of his mother.  If you would like to send 

Jerry a card, his address is … 4080 Lee Highway, Weyers 

Cave, VA  24486. 

Happy Birthday to … 

17th - Lorna Frizzelle & Ethan Cook 

21st - Carla Whitecotton & James Craun 

24th - Mike Huffer 

25th - Cindy Kite 

27th - Kathleen Stump 

30th - Anthony Streiff 

November 17, 2022 

Join us at the Weyers Cave Community Center on Sunday, November 20 for a Community                             

Thanksgiving Service at 7 pm.  This event is sponsored by the Weyers Cave Community Churches.  

Pastor Blaine will be the speaker this year.  There will be communion and an offertory that will go 

to the Weyers Cave Fire Department to help them with repairs from the break-in a few weeks ago. 


